
3. CORRESPONDENCE

The following response has been received from the Minister of Corrections, concerning the Council’s
representations on the Community Probation Service Centre at 232 Stanmore Road, and is attached
for the information of members.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


